

## Romney Marsh – World War 1 – Centenary Poppy Commemoration Romney Marsh District Scouts & The Royal British Legion Remember, Respect, Reflect



We have set an ambitious target to remember all those who served in World War 1 across the Romney Marsh

The idea is to display a Curtain of Poppies in each of the

Romney Marsh Churches & participating venues in November 2018

We intend to achieve this by organising a Community Project
Would you like to be part of the project?
Individuals & Groups welcome

- We need red, black & green knitting yarn
- At least 5000 donated poppies will be needed knitted/crocheted/sewn to form the display - Can you help to make them?
- Size of Poppies 3-4 inch across
- Traditional colours red/black/green
- Local collection points will be advertised

## Further details are available from:

<u>www.1stnewromneyscoutgroup.org.uk - Community Section</u>

1<sup>st</sup> New Romney Scout Group – Facebook page
If you need them, patterns are available from 1<sup>st</sup> New Romney Scout
Group website; New Romney Town Council Offices + local venues
Poppy Displays will take place at each participating church/venue
throughout November 2018.

**Deadline Date for completed poppies 19/10/18** 





